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March 14, 2016 
 
 
As you may already be aware, Fairfield Public Schools has been provided funding to install additional 
fencing at five schools. This funding has been provided through the town’s 2015-16 Capital Non-
Recurring Capital account.   
  
The purpose of this additional fencing is to enhance security at the rear entryways at Dwight Elementary 
and around our portable classrooms at Holland Hill, Jennings, Mill Hill and Sherman Elementary 
Schools. This fencing will include lockable vehicle access gates for site maintenance activities and 
emergency vehicle access.  In addition, secure pedestrian access gates accessible by keycard access will 
also be provided.  
  
The location of this additional fencing and the arrangement of the access points were made jointly with 
each school’s principal and Central Office staff based on input provide by the Fairfield Police and Fire 
Departments. 
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding while this fencing installation work takes place in the 
next few months.   
  
If you have any questions regarding this project please feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Chase 
  
 


